
 

 

 

NOT RETURNING TO REVERE? 
WE NEED TO KNOW! 

If you child is a current 6th or 7th grader at Revere and they are NOT 

returning to the school for the 2023-24 school year, please notify Mr. 

Koretz in the Attendance Office at jdk9311@lausd.net. Include your 

child’s name and the school that they will be attending next year.  

 

If your child IS returning to Revere you do not need to do anything. 

Current students will automatically roll over in our system for the next 

school year. 
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